“NOTICE OF AWARD”
July 19, 2021

“Notice of Award” is hereby posted to notify all
those concerned about the following Bid:

CONB Bid No. 2021-03

Florida Blvd. Culvert Replacement

By Approval of the City Council during its July 19,
2021 special meeting, the City of Neptune Beach is
awarding the above project to:

A.W.A. Contracting Co., Inc.

“Failure to file a protest within the time prescribed in s. 120.57(3), Florida
Statutes, shall constitute a waiver of proceedings under chapter 120, Florida Statutes, and
under the adopted policies of the City for bid protests.”




